

Premier of New South Wales



2 8 MAY 2010

The Hon. Richard Torbay MP Speaker of the Legislative Assembly Parliament House Macquarie Street Sydney NSW 2000 RECEIVED SPEAKER'S OFFICE 2 8 MAY 2010

Dear Mr Torbay

I am writing in response to the report of the Committee on the Independent Commission Against Corruption tabled on 26 November 2009 entitled "Protection of public sector whistleblower employees."

I am pleased to advise that the Committee's report is under active consideration by the Government.

The Government will introduce a Bill in the next session of Parliament to implement those recommendations in the report that are supported.

Yours sincerely

Kristina Keneally MP

Premier